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 Letter No: 217/2023 

 
 
13th June 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Year 12 – Bernard’s Heath Arts Week Activity  

 
We have arranged an opportunity for our Year 12 Fine Art students to a help a local 
primary school with their arts week activity. We would like to encourage our students to 
work within the community in this way to inspire the young children and ignite their 
passion for art. 
 
The trip will take place on Wednesday 28th June during their normal Fine Art lessons. 
Students will need to meet their art teacher, Mrs Gidden, at Sandringham’s Art Faculty at 
8.30am. 
 
Please let me know if any student would prefer to be dropped off at Bernard’s Heath 
Junior School reception and meet us there at 8.50am. 
 
They will help with the activity and show the students their own artwork. This is a 
valuable opportunity which they can add to their UCAS statement. The activity will finish 
at 10.30am and the students will walk back to Sandringham School with Mrs Gidden. 
 
Please let us know if there are any concerns or issues with the trip. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Sarah Gidden 
Teacher of Art    
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